
 
 

Public Utilities Commission  
 

Public Notice 
 
 

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notifies the public that on December 
10, 2022, BEL made a submission, reporting an estimated $43.214M revenue 
shortfall over the Reference Cost of Power up to the period ending June 2023.  
 
On December 23, 2022, the PUC issued its Initial Decision to the Belize Electricity 
Limited 2022 Annual Review Proceeding Final Decision Amendment, which 
provides for no amendments to the tariffs, fees and charges to be levied for electricity 
services for the period January 1, 2023 to June 30, 2023 

 
The Initial Decision may be viewed in its entirety at the offices of the PUC or on its 
website at www.puc.bz.  The general public should submit written comments by 
email to info@puc.bz or to PO Box 300, Belize City, Belize. 

 
The deadline for submission is January 3, 2023. 

 
 

 
END 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued by the Public Utilities Commission on December 23, 2022 

http://www.puc.bz/
mailto:info@puc.bz

